
 

 

 

Tuesday, 28 January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Waterside Theatre Workshop 

As part of our Project Create in the summer term, Year 3 will be going to Aylesbury Waterside Theatre to 

take part in backstage tours and a 1-hour workshop with professionals from the performing arts. Since we 

will be building our own model theatres, as well as putting on a production of ‘The Tempest’ at the end of 

the year, we believe this experience will be highly valuable for the children. 

This trip is due to take place on Monday, 23 June 2025 with the children due to return before the end of the 

school day. The children will walk to and from the theatre from school, accompanied by school staff. 

The cost of this event is £12.00 per child, payable via Arbor; we do have a payment plan available, which 

would be £6.00 in two instalments and ask that this is paid before Monday, 24 March. 

No child will be excluded from this experience if parents cannot afford to contribute. However, if we receive 

insufficient contributions then we will have no option but to cancel this experience as we cannot provide trips 

and visits out of the school budget. If parents do require financial support, please complete a form for the 

William Harding Charity, available from the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Year 3 Staff Team 


